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Tuesday, November 24, 2020 
 
Dear CSD Families, 
 
This morning, Governor Scott announced that the winter school sports season will be postponed 
until further notice. They will review this decision each week moving forward in hopes that the 
recent case growth starts to decline. This means that tryouts and practices at CMS and CHS will 
not begin on Monday as originally planned. 
 
We know this comes as a disappointment, however, please understand that these decisions are 
being made with the health and safety of our athletes in mind. The Governor stressed that he is 
hopeful Vermonters will adhere to the public health guidelines so that the sports season will be 
able to continue.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Colchester School District  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Amy Minor 
Superintendent  

of Schools 

George Trieb  
Business & Operations  

Manager 

Carrie Lutz 
 Director of Student  

Support Services 

Gwendolyn Carmolli 
Director of Curriculum  

& Instruction 

http://www.csdvt.org/chs

